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NOTICE 

Department of Commerce , Faculty of Commerce is thrilled to announce one day workshop on “First Aid in 

Emergencies “ to equip students and faculty with first-aid skills . Firct aid is the immidiate assistnce given to 

an injured or ill prson before professional medical help arrives .  

 

Workshop details 

Date: 01 Feb, 2025 

Time: 10AM - 12PM 

Venue: Seminar Hall, 3
rd

 Floor [ BNLT – E – BLOCK] 

Faculty Coordinators: Dr. Mansoor Ilahi, Mrs. Amisha Srivastava. 

 

 

 

Prof (Dr) Adeel Maqbool  
Vice-Dean  
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Report of the Workshop on the theme of ‘First Aid in Emergencies’ organized by Department of 

Commerce 

 

The Department of Commerce at Integral University, Lucknow organized a one-day workshop on the theme of 

‘First Aid in Emergencies which was conducted by Dr Annapurna C Reddy, Deputy Nursing 

superintendent, IIMSR, Integral University who along with her assistant gave a hands on training to the 

audience including students and faculty members to how to respond in situation of emergency. She 

demonstrated the procedures of CPR, first aid in case of accidents, snake bites, burn etc. and stressed that one 

should stay calm and steady in their response towards the emergent situations. 

Prof (Dr) Adeel Maqbool, Vice-Dean, Faculty of Commerce while welcoming the expert applauded the 

efforts of the organizers and said that it’s a life skill which we all should know, he informed that government has 

mandated it for educational institutions to impart these life skill trainings to students to sensitize them. He 

further said that our awareness regarding response in first aid emergencies can save many precious lives and 

appealed to everyone to remain vigilant in their response towards medical emergencies. 

The workshop was moderated by Dr Mansoor Ilahi who earlier apprised the audience about the theme of the 

workshop, while the vote of thanks was proposed by DQAC coordinator of the Department Dr Farhina Sardar 

Khan who expressed her gratitude to the guest speaker. The workshop was coordinated by Ms Amisha 

Srivastava who played an instrumental role in organizing the workshop. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



PHOTOGRAPHS OF THE WORKSHOP 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


